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Product Discontinuance Notice PDN23-007 
 
This notice is to inform you of the following product discontinuance in the standard 
Barix product portfolio (see discontinued product(s) below).  
 
 
Discontinued Product(s):  
 
2004.9041 Barix R6 Package (relay unit with 6 relays) 
 
Publication Date:    Nov 14th 2023      
Region affected:  Worldwide  
Last Time Buy Date:   as long as supplies last (currently 16 units)  
  
Last Time Support:  Nov 2025   
 
Supporting Documents:  no 
 
Replacement: No direct replacement. Barix is working on a new Relay 

unit for new Barionets or 400 devices  
 
For more information: Contact sales@barix.com or your local distribution 

partner. 
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